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Principal’s Report 

Fete 
The P&C will be holding their annual school fete this Friday, 
March 18th. The fete promises to entertain with an ‘Out of 
this World’ theme and many exciting activities planned. The 
school will be inundated with aliens, astronauts, rockets, 
UFOs and all sort of unexpected visitors from galaxies far, far 
away.  A key attraction this year for young and old will be 
Space Bubble Soccer. There will be a train to transport space 
explorers, and merry-go rounds, jumping castles and slides. 
As usual, there will be loads of entertainment for young and 
old with raffles, chocolate wheel, prizes for best dressed, 
balloons, face painting, tattoos, novelties, donuts, fairy floss, 
jacket potatoes and other delicious food.  Please come along 
on Friday to support our hardworking P&C committee who 
have contributed countless hours in ensuring the success of 
this fete. 

Parent’s Code of Conduct – Sporting Activities 
Due to the large volume of sport occurring in school at the 
moment, it is timely to issue a reminder that all parties are 
bound by a Code of Behaviour that promotes fair play and 
appropriate behaviour in school sport. These codes apply to 
players, teachers, coaches, principals, parents, officials and 
spectators who together provide the environment in which 
school sport is played. The main principles are to play by the 
rules, reward the effort of participation and enjoyment, 
respect the decisions of the officials, value the coach and 
other team mates and act in a sporting manner at all times by 
being modest in success and generous in defeat. Collectively I 
thank all parties for their encouragement and support of 
sport at Hay Public School. 

 

Resilience 
One common trait all successful adults have is resilience. This 
is the ability to bounce back from disappointment and is 
something that needs to be taught to our kids every day. As 
our kids constantly remind us, life isn’t always fair. How  
do we balance the desire to protect our children with the 
need to teach them how to cope with life’s disappointments? 
Children will succeed if you let them sort problems out for 
themselves and if you refrain from constantly stepping in to 
save them from failure. Teach your child how to interact 
effectively with their peers, teach them that life isn’t always 
fair and to accept that and adapt. Talk to them, commend 
their strengths and be positive about their abilities to improve 
their other skills. Kids notice how well parents handle stress 
and challenges and copy these behaviours. Get your children 
involved in extra curricular activities to help develop their 
social skills. 

UNSW Entries 
Just a reminder that March 30th is the absolute last day that 
entries will be accepted into the UNSW competitions. Entry 
forms and costs have been included in Hay Happenings over 
the past seven weeks. Competitions are Australia wide and 
extend to Asia and the Pacific and are held in a variety of 
subjects. All competitions are open to students Year 2 and 
up. A comprehensive set of results, along with a certificate 
are received by each student. If you intend to enter your 
child, you will need to do so this week. 

Have a good week! 

Carol Oataway 

Principal 

“Flourish to the end” 

Hay Public School 
Phone  02 6993 1270 
Fax   02 6993 1779 

16th March 2016 

Term 1, Week 8 

Hay Happenings 
Email—hay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

Web Site www.hay-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

SCHOOL RULES 
I can do my best. 

I can respect all people. 
I can respect all property. 
I can be in the right place. 

Yr 6 Gift to the School– Table Tennis 
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Stage 2 and 3 News 

Annual Fundraiser  

Easter Raffle 
Parliament are again having their 
annual Easter Raffle. All families 

are kindly asked to donate eggs, chocolate, fluffy toys - all things 
Easter towards this bumper raffle. Donations can be left at the 
front office. All families have been issued with a book of tickets 
with each book containing10 tickets to be sold for $1.00 per 
ticket.  

Sold books may be returned to the front office. 

This is usually a bumper raffle with many, many prizes to be won.  
The raffle will be drawn at the Easter Hat Parade on Wednesday 
23rd March 2016 and funds raised go towards the Year 6 
Farewell and gift. 

DONATIONS MAY BE LEFT AT THE FRONT OFFICE 

 

 

 

 

KW  Kobe Payne 

K/1Z  Poppy Barnes 

1/2B  Jimmy Sciffer 

2/3S  Wendy Atkins 

3/4R  Joyce Hussian 

4/5H  Mackenzie Dawson 

5/6CC  Darci Masters 

5/6P  Harriet Campbell 

‘Congratulations to all our Star Students’ 

YEAR 6 POLO SHIRT 

 

Name:_______________________________________ 

Class:______________________________ 

Payment Enclosed:$__25.00_____________________ 

Social Groups with Mrs 
Headon 
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P & C NEWS! 

2 days until the 
 
 
 
 

 Students - It’s time to save your money, start organising 
your costumes and sell your raffle tickets for the out of 
this World Fete. There will be lots of fun activities and 
games. 

 Small raffle books will be sent home with each child. It 
would be appreciated if you could sell these and return to 
the school before Friday. 

 The raffle now has two extra great prizes– a print 
by Chris McClelland and another load of wood. 
That’s 7 great prizes to be won by 7 lucky people. 

 There will be a prize (pass to enjoy selected fete activities 
free of charge) for the child who sells the most tickets 
and all children who return sold books will go in the draw 
for another prize. 

 There will be a cake stall at the fete and donations 

would be very much appreciated.  

 Have some extra items lying around home that you no 

longer need? Donations to the white elephant stall can be 
left at the kitchen garden or front office. 

 Help wanted! The P & C is seeking parents to help man 

stalls and activities in approximately 1 1/2 hour shifts so 
we can provide these great activities for the kids and all 
still enjoy the fete. If you are able to help with a shift, 
please contact Kylie on 0419 634 037. 

Sports News 

MILO T20 Blast 
This year all our students in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be 
participating in our local MILO T20 blast School Cup. This is a fun 
cricket day run by Cricket NSW and is aimed at developing 
cricket skills for all children. 

Venue: Hay Number 1 Oval 

Date: Thursday 17th March 2016 

Time: Walk to oval at 9.00am, 9.30 start.  Finish at 2.00pm. 

Teams: These will be mixed. Teams selected by school staff. 
Gear: Players are able to use their own bats. All other 
 equipment is provided. 

Uniform: Students are to wear sports uniform. 
Please bring: School hat, recess, lunch, a drink bottle (or 
 two) and sunscreen. The P&C will be running a canteen 
 at the oval (no school lunch orders). 

District AFL Trials 
Adrian Pascoe, Tom Christensen, Jack Headon, Finn Cullenward, 
Daniel Stewart and Lachlan Clark participated in the District AFL 
Trials in Deni last Wednesday. 
Congratulations to Adrian and Tom who were selected in the 
Deniliquin & District team to contest the Western Riverina Trials 
at Leeton on 17th March. 

District Soccer Trials 
Beau Hutchison, Reece Deacon, Liam Hayward, Adrian Pascoe, 
Telesa Cooper, Georgia Booth, Lily Masters and Skye Lilburne 
attended the District Soccer Trials last Friday in Deniliquin. 
Unfortunately no children were selected, but all gained in 
experience and made some new friendships. 

2 Hay FM 
Thanks to Ralph Robson and Jack Headon for confidently 
presenting our sports report on 2 Hay FM last Friday. 

Boys’ Cricket Knockout 
Our boys’ cricket team played Deni South yesterday in Round 3 
of the State Knockout competition (Brian Taber Shield). 

  

Coming Events/ Sporting Dates 

17th Mar T20 Cricket Blast Hay 

  Western Riverina AFL Trials– Leeton 

18th Mar School Fete 

24th Mar Riverina Boys’ Soccer– Cootamundra 

25th Mar Good Friday Holiday 

28th Mar Easter Monday Holiday 

29th Mar Responsible Pet Ownership 

  District Rugby Trials-Leeton 

30th Mar Riverina Girls’ Soccer– Albury 

1st Apr  Netball Trials - Deni 

6/7th Apr NSWPSSA Swimming (Homebush) 

8th Apr Last Day Term 1 

26th Apr Staff Return– Staff Development Day 

FETE UNLIMITED RIDE PASSES  
Pre-Purchase from front office to avoid the line up! 
$30 first child, $25 second child, $20 per child 
thereafter from the same family. 
Bubble Soccer, Laser Tag, Train, Merry-go-Round, 
Trikes, Water Slide, gladiator Ring, Jumping Castles etc 

HPS P&C AGM 
Postponed to 
Thursday 31st 

March at 2pm in 
the staffroom. 
All welcome 
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HAY PUBLIC SCHOOL CANTEENHAY PUBLIC SCHOOL CANTEENHAY PUBLIC SCHOOL CANTEEN CHECK US OUT ON: 

WEB ADDRESS: www.hay-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

University of NSW International Competitions 

Please complete the entry form and return it to the yellow 
box in the front office by Tuesday 30th March. 

NO LATE ENTRIES WILL BE ACCEPTED 

 

Name: _______________________Year______ 

Class:_________________________________ 

Please tick 

 

□ Digital Technologies - 17 May   $8.00 

□ Science –31 May       $8.00 

□ Spelling -15 June  $11.00 

□ Writing –13-17 June  $17.00 

□ English –2 Aug     $8.00 

□ Mathematics –16 Aug    $8.00 

□ All of the above   $60.00 

 

TOTAL PAYMENT ENCLOSED: $_______________ 

Direct Credit payments are accepted  

BSB 032-001   Acc No   141581 

Account Name: Hay Public School 

HAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 

PAYMENTS COUPON 

Once a Year Payments per child:- 

General Contribution Fee  $30.00 

Subject Fee    $25.00 

 

Performances  

Life Education (6th-8th June)  $10.00 

Cyber Wiser (16th August)    $5.00 

TOTAL PAYMENT PER CHILD PER YEAR $70.00 

 

 

 

Stage 2- Billabong Ranch $235.00 

Stage 3 - Bendigo/Ballarat $300.00 

Weekly or fortnightly payments to account below are 

encouraged 

 

Name:_________________________$___________ 

Name:_________________________$___________ 

Name:_________________________$___________ 

Total Payment   $_______________ 

Payment to yellow box in front office 

or direct credit details  

BSB 032-001 Acc No 141581. 

Acc Name– Hay Public School 

Friday Special Lunch 

 

Hot Cheese Roll 

Zooper Dooper 

Curly Wurly  

$5.00 

Orders by Thursday please 
 

CHAIR BAGS - $15.00 

SCHOOLBAGS - $50.00 
ARE NOW AVAILABLE AT 

THE FRONT OFFICE 

Canteen Birthday Cup Cake 
Orders $25.00 

 


